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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Happy New Year to you and your family. We look forward to 2024 and 
hope it is a very good year for everyone. We would like to send our 
good wishes to all our families who celebrate Chinese New Year this 
month.  Mrs Smith.                                                                                                                                                                         

There is lots online to support parents with keeping  children safe 
when using the internet at: hƩps://www.saferinternetday.org/ 

Children’s Mental Health Week is an opportunity 
to shine a spotlight on 
the  importance of    
children and young  
people’s mental health.  
This website has        
resources for families: 
hƩps://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/
families/ 

             Year 4 Plays 

We welcome parents and carers :                                                                        
Y4R Tuesday 6th February 2pm 

Y4M Wednesday 7th February 9am 

Y4F Wednesday 7th February 2pm 

Y4 parents, please look out for a 
leƩer and Ɵckets. 

Breakfast Club 

To help families, we have recently increased our offer for more children to aƩend breakfast club, we 
hope this has been helpful. However, understandably because of this we have seen an increased number 
of parents/carers using the Breckon Hill Road car parks to drop off children at breakfast club. To avoid 
accidents, we ask families bringing children to breakfast club to park in Douglas Street car park and walk 
the short distance and safely hand them over to breakfast club staff. Year 5 and Year 6 children may make 
the short walk by themselves. 

Please do not park in Breckon Hill Road car parks when dropping your child/children off at breakfast club 
but  instead please park in the Douglas street car park. Thank you for your help in keeping children safe. 

Please be reminded that  all children aƩending breakfast club need to arrive between 8am and 8.10am. 
This is so that we can complete the register.  



Nursery AM 85.69 
Nursery PM 89.57 
R Mrs Holian 92.02 
R Miss Morgan 88.14 
Y1 Mrs Parnell 92.84 
Y1 Miss Ker 94.02 
Y1 Miss Featherstone 92.44 
Y2 Miss Gates and Miss Greensmith 94.06 
Y2 Miss Rafferty 95.34 
Y2 Mrs Harrison 89.07 
Y3 Mrs Doloughan 86.03 
Y3 Mrs Moloney 89.94 
Y3 Miss Nilsen 97.02 
Y4 Mr Messenger 90.77 
Y4 Miss Ross 95.93 
Y4 Miss Fisher 90.11 
Y5 Miss Shaw 95.31 
Y5 Miss Brown 93.39 
Y5 Miss Nichols 96.39 
Y6 Mrs AƩah 94.54 
Y6 Mr Towers 95.37 
Y6 Mrs Hill 93.86 
Y6 Mrs Turley 94.44 
Whole school 92.67 

Whole school attendance 

It has been great to have PCSO Eric back into school to 
share important messages with our Year 5 and Year 6 
children about keeping themselves safe. 

 

What is Albert Park junior parkrun? 
A free, fun, and friendly weekly 2k event for juniors (4 to 
14 year olds). 
When is it? 
It is held every Sunday at 9:00am. 
Where is it? 
The event takes place at Albert Park, Linthorpe Road, Mid-
dlesbrough. StarƟng at the fountain in the middle of the 
park. 
What does it cost to join in? 
Nothing - it's free! but please register before you first 
come along. Only ever register with parkrun once and 
don't forget to bring a scannable copy of your barcode. 

Y5 have been working in partnership 
with Barclays Life Skills which is a      
programme that helps young people 
develop transferable skills, knowledge 
and confidence to prepare for success 
in life and work. Y5's have enjoyed interacƟve lessons that 
have focussed on enhancing speaking and listening skills, 
communicaƟng effecƟvely and being wise with our money. 



The school is able to provide a PE kit or you may wish to buy one for them to wear in school. The PE kit is: 

A plain white t-shirt, black shorts, joggers or leggings and black P.E. shoes or black trainers.  

 

 

 

  

For their own safety, pupils are not allowed to take part in PE if they have do not have the correct kit.  

Should families need any help with uniform, please speak with staff who will be happy to help. 

Pre-loved uniform is available from the community centre free of charge. If you have any uniform that no 
longer fits, please could you drop it into school or at the community centre. Many thanks. 

Please label your child’s uniform. 

                                                                                                                                                                        
Our school uniform is: 

  White polo shirt Blue Sweatshirt or Cardigan 

                                                                           
Black trousers/skirt/dress/shorts/checked dress (summer) 

  

Remember the poppies? 
A message from the Royal BriƟsh Legion… 
You should all feel extremely proud raising a total of £315.94, which is an              
absolutely amazing achievement. 
Thank you again for being involved with the Poppy Appeal. 
 
RBL Middlesbrough Team 

Attendance     

Please remember 96% is the average aƩendance for primary children. It is essenƟal that we have                                                 
contact telephone numbers for parents and carers, if you change your telephone number please                                
let the office staff know. Just a reminder that Headteachers may not authorise holidays in term Ɵme.                      

Well done to all the children who achieved 100% attendance last term! 



 

Monday 12th February—Friday  16th 
February  

Half term School Closed 

Friday 29th April—Friday 5th May Easter Holidays School Closed 

Monday 27th May—Friday 7th June Half term School Closed 

Diary Dates  

No Earrings - for health and safety 
reasons we ask that children do 
not wear earrings to school. Many 
thanks. 

Sorry but for health and safety 
reasons we are not able to give 
out birthday cake and treats from 
home. 

Please do not send treats in for your child’s class. 

Brooklyn Rithu Chenar Ibrahim H 
Amardeep Aivin Anayah Reuben 
Ruby Akam Ibrahim S Deako 
Enoch Ayaan A Victoria Mitchell 
Ali FaƟma Umaya Lily 
Dayne Hasnain George Daniella 
Harshivsinh Rinata Gadalla Miracle 
Kye-Blake Kiara Murtaza Uzair 
Antonio Sarah Kimberly Jade 
Hasham Nishaan Patricia Kane 
Aahil Ahla Fikayo Chidubem 
Logan Hadiya Marshall Anjola 
Hayah Ava-Lee Aaleyah Poppie 
Sufian T Hajra James Alice 
Benedict Jasper Aishah Ayaan N 
Aaron Kamran Jasim Samideen 
Demi Laura Anugraha 

Unni 
Raihan 

Aila Lawin Stefan Jason 
Romaisa Waseemulla Zain Muzamil 
Sophie F Melisa Imran Rhia 
Amelie Anabia Chimdi Sufian S 

Emanuel Adrian Hawa Karolina 
Ahmed Aliya Riley Zoya 
Aminah Joey Amna Abdulbasit 
Sophie A Esra Alisha Alan 

Car Parking                                                      
Many thanks to families who park a liƩle way from school and 
walk. We are aware that congesƟon around school is a      
problem at key Ɵmes. Should you have concerns about the 
traffic, we are always happy to hear them and will pass them 
on to  Middlesbrough Council or you can phone the team  
direct on 01642 726001. 

                           Term Dates and Holidays 2024-25 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 Professional development days for      
teachers school closed to children. 

 Bank Holidays school closed.  Holidays school closed. 


